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Lucy Frye

Bedford, MA C.E. Floyd Company, a general contractor and construction manager, has promoted
Lucy Frye to project manager.

Frye has been with C.E. Floyd for six years and has worked on projects at The UMBRELLA,
Nashoba Brooks School, and Carleton-Willard Village among others. She is currently managing a
series of renovations at athenahealth in Watertown and construction of two new buildings at
Riverbend School in Natick.

“Lucy is an extremely talented, smart, organized and hardworking member of our team,” said
director of Massachusetts operations Peter Doucet. “She is an excellent pre-planner and leads her
team by example. We’re lucky to have an A player like Lucy on our team. I’m looking forward to
seeing her grow and develop others over the coming years.”  

C.E. Floyd Co. provides preconstruction, general contracting, construction management and
design/build services in the commercial, educational, healthcare, hospitality and senior living sectors
and is a member of both the AGC and ABC.
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